
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 20 By Councillor Laidlaw for answer by 

the Convener of the Transport and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 28 July 2020 

  Notes the COVID-19 pandemic has led to a reallocation of 

resources across the Council and that as a result that weed 

issue on our roads, pavements and paths is once again 

impacting on the appearance of our city and its fabric, 

increasing costs of repair. 

Asks the Convener to update Council on: 

Question (1) To what extent to which the COVID-19 pandemic resilience 

has impacted on scheduled weed-killing/removal? 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) What areas are being prioritised? 

Answer (2)  

Question (3) When will regular weed-killing/removal return to pre-COVID-

19 levels? 

Answer (3)  

   

   

 
 


